
Submitter: Peter Kenagy  

On Behalf Of: Kenagy Family Farm inc 

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

Chair Graber members of the committee  

HB2548 is a totally unnecessary bill that will do little if anything to support farm 

workers.  But it will be a significant detriment to Oregons family farmers. 

I encourage to vote HB 2548 down. 


